

SFS Inc. Trail Assc.

General Mtg.

10/07/2025

Garrison Golf Course

MEETING: Brent S. called the meeting to order all officers present with exception of Eden B. Members present included Heather S, Shelby S, Alec K, Riggs K, Scott Demond.

APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Brock made a motion to approve agenda, Sylvin seconded the motion, the motion carried.

APPROVAL OF APRIL MINUTES: Dani made a motion to approve the minutes, Scott seconded the motion, the motion carried.

APPROVAL OF SEPTEMBERS DIRECTORS MEETING : Brock made a motion to approve minutes. Shelby second the motion, motion carried.

TREASURER: There is \$15,328.43 in our account.

OLD BUISNESS:

Reimbursements- none

Chainsaw from July raffle has not been picked up, the alternate will be called.

Discussed if we should continue with the \$100.00 dollar membership drawing in December and the new membership drawing in January, Brock suggested to have the new membership drawing later which would allow more people to join before the drawing takes place, it was decided to change the new membership drawing from Jan to Feb. Existing membership drawing will remain in Dec. Brock made a motion to change new membership drawing to Feb and to keep existing member drawing in Dec, Scott second the motion, motion carried.

GROOMER:

Groomer is currently in non-running condition as it needs a mechanic, Brock stated that Josh R had some ideas. A plan needs to be put in place soon as the snow is about to move in. Brent suggested putting out a message on Whats App to see if anyone would be interested in looking at it. Brock suggested seeing if a diesel place would donate some time, or if the groomer will need to be hauled to a shop to have work done. Discussed seeing if parts are interchangeable from other machine. A message will be put out on Whats App to see if anyone would like to take a jab at it. Work also needs to be done to the drag- roughly about \$500.00- approval from last year still stands.

If grooming needs to be done before the groomer is fixed Josh R will be asked.

NEW BUISNESS:

Membership dues are due.

Signing can be started now, there is a barrel of signs outside the trailer that need fixing.

Discussed if the \$10 Cenex gift cards should continue for those who do signing, Shelby made a motion to continue with the gift cards, Alec second the motion, motion carried. Dani will pick up \$200 worth of gift cards.

Need to get 1 lease signed yet (Nelson)

Brent stated not to sign any ditches that have not been mowed yet and to not sign on approaches by unharvested fields, on bales or high on approaches.

Brent stated to let him know if bales are in the ditches past Nov. 1st.

Brock stated the Golf course asked if it would be possible to change our meeting time to 6:30 to accommodate the golfing league as its tough for the employee to keep up with the food. It was decided to keep meeting time as is (7:00pm) as an earlier time will not work with some members work schedules.

TRAIL COORDINATOR: Alec stated that there is no snow.

ACTIVITY COMMITTEE:

Heather suggested trying Giant soft pretzels in the food shack for Dickens, it was agreed to try them.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Next membership meeting will be Nov. 4th 7pm Garrison Golf Course

ADJOURNMENT: Brock made a motion to adjourn, Scott second the motion, motion carried.